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Once again Nigel and I are holding Hannah’s day in memory of my mother who loved to keep in touch

with everyone she cared about.  Whilst she was alive the birthday parties we held did the job

admirably.  Once she’d passed away a birthday party was obviously no longer appropriate.  So now, as

close as possible to the date she passed away, we hold Hannah’s Day.

Nowadays so many people are busy with their jobs and close families that we all tend to lose touch

with those relatives and friends that don’t live close by.  If you are reading this it’s because you are

among the people with whom I want to stay in touch.  I do hope you’ll be able to join us.  Last year’s

party was brilliant. Help us make this year’s one the same success.

If you can’t make our party for any reason, please get in touch either by ’phone or e-mail so that we

can at least have a chat.  And why not also contact someone else that you don’t see very often, just

to let them know that you still think of them and care about them.

Love from me and Nigel

Naomi


